
 
 
TO:  Dr. Randy McCoy        
FROM: Nancy McReynolds 
RE:  Funding Transfer related to Sale 
DATE:  December 9, 2008 
 
 
 Marlo Hendrix, TMS Cheerleader adviser requests that the School Board 
acknowledge and agree to move $600 from the general budget to Tupelo Middle 
School activity account in order for the cheerleader advisor to have access to the 
$600 earned by selling the cheerleader mats to Nettleton School District in 
August of 2008.  The School Board approved the sale of these mats by resolution 
at the August 12, 2008 Board Meeting. 
 


